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Cost of Living Payments 

Some householders in Kent will be eligible to receive the latest 
£300 cost of living payment directly from the Department for 
Work and Pensions (DWP) between 31 October and 19 
November. 

You DO NOT need to apply or do anything else to claim the 
payment If you are eligible, you will automatically receive the 
money straight into your bank account. 

 

These types of events often provide and opportunity for criminals to 
contact you and state that you need to apply and they will try to obtain 
your personal/financial data. If you get a phone call, email or text 
message like this, it is a SCAM. 

You can report suspicious emails by forwarding to 
report@phishing.gov.uk  or forward suspicious Text messages to 7726 
(Spells Spam). 

If you think that you may have been a victim of this or any other type of 
scam, then contact your Bank immediately, which you can do by calling 
159 and report it to Action Fraud at www.actionfraud.police.uk or call 
0300 123 2040. 
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